Ctfice of Associale
Provost and Dean of
Graduate Studies

Wayne Slals Universtly
Detroll, Michigun 48202

Ms. Sultana N. Nahar
Department of Physics, WSU
Detroit, Michigan 48202

Dear Ms. Nahar:

I am most happy to inform you that the Selection Committee has authorized
me to offer you a Thomas C. Rumble University Graduate Fellowship for the
1984~-85 academic year. The Fellcwship stipend will be $4,500 plus full tuition
coverage up to a maximum of 12 graduate credit hours per semester. The Univer-
sity Graduate Fellowship also offers a housing allowance ($150.00 per month
maximum) for students residing in designated University Housing and the option
for inclusion in the University Health Insurance Program.

Although you are probably aware of the provisions of the University
Graduate Fellowship Program, please note that the award is being made with
the following stipulations: (1) the recipient must be admitted to a Wayne
State University doctoral program prior to beginning Fellowship tenure; (2) the
recipient must be engaged in a full-time course of study at Wayne State Univer-
sity and must register for at least 8 but no more than 16 hours of graduate
credit each semester; (3) the recipient may not hold any other fellowship,
graduate assistantship, or internship concurrently; (4) the recipient may not
hold salaried or full--time employment either within or outside the University;
(5) the recipient may not hold part~time employment within the University
without the prior written consent of the Graduate School; and (6) the recipient
must maintain satisfactory progress towards their doctoral degree.

Your University Fellowship award will commence in the Fall Semester 1984
and will continue through the Winter Semester 1985. Your housing allowance
will commence con September 1, 1984 and will continue through August 31, 1985,
and your insurance coverage will commence on September 1, 1984 and will con-
tinue through August 31, 1985, should you choose to accept them.

Please notify the Graduate School, Room 352 Mackenzie Hall, in writing no
later than May 21, 1984, whether or not you intend to accept this award. There
are many qualified alternates whom we would like to assist if you are unable to
accept the award. The Graduate School has attached a packet of information on
your stipend, registrations, housing, and insurance.

Allow me to offer you my personal congratulations upon having been selec~
ted to receive this award and to wish you continued success in your studies.

Sincerely,
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'Barry S. Markman, Ph.D.
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